
School Council Minutes 

Thursday 17th January 2019 

 

Present: 

 

France: Florence Doney   Italy:  Isabella Tweddell 

Holland: Hattie Rhodes   Spain: Abigail Simpson 

Germany: Kayden Wright   Greece: Bea Burcham 

 

Egypt: Ethan Brown    Chile:  Lisa Orosz 

Madagascar: George Frisby   Argentina: Gabriella Hunter 

Morocco: Ethan Akinmuboni   Brazil:  Zoe Lewis 

 

Cambodia: Lucy Holland  - absent  China: Jack Tyler - absent 

Maldives: Louisa Poole    Russia: Thomas Fraher 

Nepal: Holly Johncock   Japan: Finley Wiggins 

 

Eco Team 

 

The School Council Team and Eco Team met and planned their own campaign.  A 

newsletter / newspaper with an assembly launch and distribution to parent’s children 
and the local community.  Thomas will lead an assembly and Year 5 / Year 6 will collate 

and design the newsletter. 
 
The campaign will compose of a leaflet that will have specific contributions about 

reducing the use of single-use plastics in school and reducing the amount of single-use 
plastics in children’s lunch boxes. This will be launched with an assembly and then the 

leaflet will be sent home to all parents, sent to all governors, published on social media 
and sent out to local businesses. The School Council and Eco-Team will think about how 
we can measure the impact at school and in lunch boxes to know whether the 

campaign has been effective. 
 

Question: How would we be able to know whether we have reduced the use of 
plastic in the school and in children’s lunch boxes? Get your science and maths 
brains thinking to work this one out! 

 

 

 
Date of next meeting: 1.30pm Tuesday 12th February 2019 - staffroom 


